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What has Year 2 been up to? 

On Friday Year 2 visited London Zoo. We went because we have been 

learning about the polar regions and different animals.  



We saw a wide range of different animals and wrote recounts about our trip. 

Please read some of our work below! 

 

On Tuesday we had an author visit, Rashmi Sirdeshpande. She shared her new 

story with us, Never Let a Diplodocus Draw. We wrote some persuasive pieces 

to convince people to buy her new story! 

What has Year 2 been up to? 



 What has Year 2 been up to? 

In English we have been learning about statements and questions. We have 

written our own statements and questions about emperor penguins. 

In our computing sessions we have been learning about algorithms and used 

paper bots to predict our outcomes. We then used the Beebots to see if we 

were correct.  



To celebrate British Science Week, we will be hosting our very own Science 

Career Day on Friday 10th March. This year the science week theme is con-

nections. If you work in a career linked to science, we would love you to be 

involved. 

 

We are looking for parent volunteers to talk to the children about their sci-

ence careers. You could support us by: 

Taking part in a whole school assembly 

Running a stall linked to your science career for our KS2 children to attend 

Participating in a drop-in session for EYFS and KS1 children to tell them 

more about your scientific job 

 

If you have any questions or would like to get involved, please contact Miss 



 

Spanish Culture Day! 

On Thursday 23rd March St. Jude’s will be celebrating with our first Spanish 

Culture Day.  

 

The children will be having a carousel day of different activities. We will be 

looking at Spanish artists, learning Spanish stories, poems and about the 

geography of Spain as well as playing games and role playing to help us 

with our Spanish vocabulary. We are inviting our children to come to 

school dressed in the colours of the Spanish flag (red and yellow) on the 

day. 

 

We would love for the parents and carers of St. Jude’s to help us celebrate. 

You can help participate in the day by: 

Taking part in a whole school assembly on Thursday 23rd March  

Reading Spanish stories to different classes 

Sharing Spanish songs with different classes 

 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is  
Mateus! Mateus has made  
such a huge effort with 
his maths and writing 
this week and I’ve been 
very impressed with his 
resilience and attitude 
to learning. Amazing job 
Mateus, keep it up!  
 
 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday 
Star is Marium. Marium 
has put in fantastic 
effort into her writing 
this week. She has 
thought carefully about 
editing punctuation and 
has shown great 
resilience! Well done 
Marium! 
  
 

Dojo Winners 
  

 With 356 points, this week’s 

 Class dojo winners are: 

 Year  4! 

  
You got most of your dojos this week for   
 being motivated and working together well! 
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Sofia.  
Sofia is always helping those around  
her, whether that’s lending a hand with 
the whiteboards, showing others how  
to master an art technique, or giving  
us all compliments. Thank you for  
being a Reception star Sofia! 

Class One’s Friday Star 
is Halaya. Halaya is  so 
kind and polite towards 
her peers and teachers 
in her class. Well done 
Halaya! 

Class Two’s Friday Star 
is  Owen. Owen really 
impressed us with his 
amazing recount of his trip 
to London Zoo. He was 
able to clearly explain 
what happened at each 
stage and the different 
animals he enjoyed 
seeing, well done Owen! 

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star 
is  Lochie! Lochie 
performed so 
professionally during our 
class assembly. He 
delivered all of his lines to 
a consistently high 
standard throughout all 
rehearsals, even when his 
partner was away. Well done Lochie, you are 

a talented actor!  

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is Lila.  
Lila showed brilliant enthusiasm  
on our  trip to the 
Horniman Museum, 
and was able to offer 
insightful ideas  
about Ancient Benin 
artefacts.  
Well done Lila! 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Ivy, Year 2 

For writing a letter to a new child welcoming 

them to the school. 

Worker of the Week 

Jailen, Year 6 

For being so motivated during his boosters 

and contributing brilliant ideas. 



 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Disco 



Half term holiday: Monday 13th February—Friday 16th February  

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Wednesday 8th February and Tuesday 23rd May—please note the change of 

date 

Year 4—Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 13th June 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops: 

Year 6 Trip to the Science Museum — Tuesday 7th February 

 

 

If parents are looking for a way to support the Valentine’s Disco, we are looking for 

donations of snacks (savoury if possible with no nuts).  

There will be a need for volunteers on the evening to support taking tickets on the door 

and supervising the refreshment table. 

 

If you are able to support in any of these ways, please contact Claire Collins (Evelyn Y6 and 

Theo Y5 mum). 

 

Many thanks! 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

How can you support the Valentine’s Disco? 



 Local Events 


